
From: Chambers - Booth DP <Chambers.Booth.dp@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 27 April 2020 2:03 PM 
Subject: AM2016/31 - Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Directions Hearing 14 
May 2020 
 
Dear parties 
 
As indicated in correspondence of Friday 24 April 2020 from the Chambers of Vice President Catanzariti 
to Mr Wilkinson of ADA, the Full Bench has extended the timeframe for reply submissions in the above 
proceedings to Friday 8 May 2020.  
 
The hearing dates of 4-8 May 2020 have been vacated and the matter has been listed for Directions 
Hearing before Deputy President Booth at 10am on Thursday 14 May 2020. The Notice of Listing for the 
Directions Hearing, which will be conducted by telephone, is attached. 

Kind regards, 

Sinead Bryson 
Associate to Deputy President Booth 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: 02 9308 1818 

chambers.booth.dp@fwc.gov.au 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
10/80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
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